
June 21, 2016 

Dear Ms. Amanda Chapel, r 

I am writing to you concerning a violation that we received on 5/26/16. The violation was of 
rule R3336.1201 (rule 201). We have been operating the dryer for approximately 5 years and 
before installation inquired from our local PC! Inspectors if we needed any kind of permit 
before installation. We were told no. We are currently still operating the dryer but have applied 
for a permit to install on June 10, 2016 and have received no response to date. A copy of the 
application is attached. 

Please let us know if there is anything else we need to do. Thank you for your time in this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Raak 

Standing Rock Farm 


